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23 May 2006

Ms. Ursula Donnellan

Senior Staff Officer

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Town Centre

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Ms. Donnellan,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 17 May 2006.

Regional Health Office
Dublin-Mid Leinster
Unit 4

Central Business Park
Clonminch

Tullamore

Co. Offaly

Telephone: 0506 57600

The Standing Orders adopted by the Forum members specify that Forum meetings will be
held on the third Tuesday of February, April, May, July, September and November.

However, I will discuss the issue raised with the chairperson.

Yours sincerely

R\eo~ /Bscg(\:j

John Cregan

Director

Regional Health Office
Dublin — Mid Leinster
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